
Help kids 
with cancer 
have FUN!

On May 20th, I’ll be attempting to ride my bicycle across the 
United States from San Diego, California to Saint Augustine, 
Florida as a fundraiser for both Camp Okizu and Camp UKANDU.  
Both of these 
organizat ions 
offer children 
and their fami-
lies who are liv-
ing with cancer, 
the opportunity 
to meet others 
facing the same 
challenges, to 
try and forget their diagnosis for awhile and have fun in the 
spirit of summer camp with medical oversight.  My nephew was 
such a child, and his family continues to express gratitude for 
such services.  What I’m offering is to ride with your donation of 
a penny per mile, an estimated 3,000 miles in 30 days (or about 
$30).  For you I’ll be making postings of my trip along the way.  I 
will not be accounting for donations, as your pledge is based on 
the honor system and should be made directly to either organi-
zation.  If you’d like to help further, you can do so by spreading 
the word regarding this fundraiser. It should be fun and your 
help is greatly appreciated!

For updates, to donate or read my Journal

visit www.bikerideforoncologycamps.org 

Camp OKIZU
Located in Northern California, Camp Okizu is a nonprofit organization 
that provides recreation and guidance programs for children with cancer 
as well as families affected by childhood cancer.  There is no charge to 
families for such services offered throughout the year.
http://www.okizu.org/   Click on link to donate.       Or send a check to:
Okizu, 16 Digital Drive, Suite 130, Novato, CA 94949

Camp UKANDU
Located in Northern Oregon, Camp UKANDU is sponsored by the American 
Cancer Society, which is a nonprofit organization.  Annually in June Camp 
UKANDU opens its doors for a week to provide recreational opportunities 
for children without charge.
http://www.campukandu.org/ 
Gresham, Oregon

1. make a check out to “American Cancer Society Camp UKANDU”
2. send your check to:
American Cancer Society
0330 SW Curry St
Portland, OR  97239

If you can, reference 
your donation to 
  “CRAZY GUY 
         ON A BIKE!” 

Thank you!


